
Oxfo:i.-d. 

16, June, 1915. 

Dear Packard, 

Thanks for the book, with which I am greatly pleased. I had a copy 

some years ago, but it was cornmnndeered by somebody. You have got a lot 

of good stuff in it. I am interested to se~ the pictures of Long. If you 

ever hear of anybody who has the original copies of Morton, Wells and 

Jackson, please let me know. I am getting a very good collection of the 

original pamphlets on the. subject. 

Roeber tells me that you are bringing out an edition of the School of 

Salernum. Vlhose translation are you using? You will be interested to 

know that I picked up the manuscript of Harrington's translation, which is 

the one used in the Oxford edition issued by Cooke. 

Sincerely yours, 

v,m Osler. 


